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September 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

Re: Mudchute Farm Year One - Friday October 14th  

 

In Science, Year One have learning about animals, specifically thinking about how 

we can sort them according to their similarities and differences. We will be visiting 

Mudchute Farm for a guided tour to look at the animals up close and learn more 

about their structure, what they eat and how they behave. 

 

We will be travelling by bus to get to the centre of Greenwich and will be walking 

under the tunnel near the Cutty Sark and along to Mudchute Farm. We will be leaving 

in the morning just after peak travel time and should return to school by end of day. 

 

Your child will need a packed lunch and drink, please ensure it is nut free and please 

no glass bottles, or fizzy drinks.  Also, please ensure your child has their inhaler should 

they have one prescribed for asthma. 

 

A big thank you to any parents or guardians who have already volunteered to 

accompany us on this trip. We rely on extra adult support for the trip to take place, 

so if you are able to come please let your child’s class teacher know via the office at 

hscontact@halstow.compassps.uk as soon as you can. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Ms. Bunzl and Miss Mancey 
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